
31 March 2022

The NDIA is closing the Maitland NDIA visiting service operating out of Services Australia 226
High Street, Maitland New South Wales 2320 from 14th April 2022.

Participants in the Maitland and surrounding areas will be welcomed to continue receiving face-
to-face support at the following NDIS offices:

NDIS Charlestown, Shop 1, Hilltop Plaza, Charlestown 2290 NSW
NDIS Newcastle, 14 Auckland Street, Newcastle 2300 NSW.
You can visit the NDIA at the Charlestown or Newcastle offices if you need to.

You can also contact us by:
Calling 1800 800 110
Sending an email to enquiries@ndis.gov.au 
Or using the webchat function on the contact page.
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